




September 25,09.14


Mansion & Suites
M A C K I N A C  I S L A N D



To Whom it May Concern -


This letter is to verify employment for Tyiana Atkins at The Inn at Stonecliffe for both the 2013 and 2014 seasons.
Tylana has proven herself to be a very competent employee. She was originally hired in housekeeping, but has assisted in other departments throughout the hotel, including banquets and restaurant. Her performance in these areas was always top notch, and she never complained, even when working 55 hour weeks. Tylana offered to stay later than the rest of the staff at the end of the 2013 season to finish
laundry and help close the hotel, and she came early in the 2014 season to help open it back up. Her smile is infectious and her thirst for knowledge and learning new things is always in the forefront of her agenda.
Working on Mackinac Island has many challenges that island employees must learn to adapt to -as we are an island without motor vehicles. Further, The Inn at Stonecliffe is the furthest hotel from the downtown dock area. To get here, one must walk or ride a bike two miles, literally, uphill. They must do this in all weather conditions. This has never bothered Tyiana. Also, she had to live in employee housing with several other girls, whom she didn't know at the beginning of the season. This situation oftentimes causes problems; but not with Tyiana. She has always gotten along with her roommates, peers and management alike.
In all,Tyiana was a great addition to our staff. I would be happy to welcome her back to our team for future seasons, and can highly recommend her for any position in which she applies.


Please let me know if you  have  any questions via  phone                            or          email 

eWarm Regards,
Stefanie Congdon General Manager






